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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE:  January 6, 2021  
 
TO: Chair Root Askew and the Members of the Monterey County Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM:  Robert I. Brayer, Deputy County Counsel  
 
SUBJECT: Carmel Unified School District’s Conflict of Interest Code 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Government Code section 87303(b) provides that the Board, as the code 
reviewing body for local agencies, may revise a proposed Conflict of Interest Code and 
approve it, as revised. 

 
The Office of the County Counsel recommends that the Board revise the 

proposed Conflict of Interest Code of the Carmel Unified School District to add the 
following language: 
 

 “The jurisdiction of Carmel Unified School District is entirely within the County of 
Monterey.” 

 
The statement of geographical jurisdiction of Carmel Unified School District 

establishes that the Board is the appropriate code reviewing body. 
 
As so amended, the proposed Conflict of Interest Code is lawful. The Office of 

the County Counsel recommends that the Board approve the proposed amended 
Conflict of Interest Code of Carmel Unified School District, as so revised. 
 
      LESLIE J. GIRARD, County Counsel 
 
 
      By___________________________ 
       Robert I. Brayer 


